
Fetteresso substation upgrade

Pre-application consultation event

Thursday 28 August, 3–7pm, 
Stonehaven Town Hall, 
Allardice St, Stonehaven, AB39 2BU

The Consultation Event will be taking place on:

We encourage all members of the local community 
and all interested parties to attend the event.

We are holding a statutory pre-application consultation 
event for our proposed upgrades to Fetteresso substation. 

The pre-application process is a key first step in the Town and 
Country Planning process for national planning applications. 

We are proposing to upgrade the existing 132kV Fetteresso 
substation to increase network security and resilience, 
address asset integrity requirements as well as accommodate 
future incoming connections. 

With this, there will be no requirement to extend the working 
platform. 

All new equipment will be located on the existing substation 
platform.

The project team will be available to discuss our proposals, 
answer questions and seek feedback on our plans.

More information overleaf. 

If you are unable to attend this PAC event or wish 
to view the information session materials these will 
be on display and available to download from the 
project documents section of the projects webpages.

To find out more about the Fetteresso 
Substation Upgrade and register for project 
updates, visit the project website by scanning 
the QR code, or use the following URL: 
ssen-transmission.co.uk/fetteressoupgrade

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact our Community Liaison Manager:

Rob Whytock
SSEN Transmission, Grampian House, 
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth PH1 3GH

Email: rob.whytock@sse.com

@ssentransmission

@SSETransmission



Existing Fetteresso 132kV substation

Proposed Fetteresso 132kV substation


